[image: image1.png]


KA Newsletter

[image: image2.wmf][image: image3.png]


Mrs. Blatch
kimberly.blatch@southern.k12.oh.us

[image: image4.wmf]9/2/19-9/6/19
[image: image5.png]


[image: image6.wmf]
[image: image7.jpg]






Please check the school’s website for upcoming events and important information. www.southern.k12.oh.us
Skills & Concepts


Students will...


Practice reading and writing names RF.K.1


Identify letter names & rhyming words RF.K.2


Isolate beginning and ending sounds RF.K.2


Express stories through illustrations W.K.2


Identify the word “yellow” and name objects that are yellow RF.K.3


Count quantities of 1-5 K.CC.5


Recognize and write 1-5 K.CC.3








Specials


Monday: Gym


Tuesday: Technology


Wednesday: Music


Thursday: Art


Friday: Gym























Meet Mrs. Blatch


Mrs. Blatch is a 2003 graduate of Southern Local, a 2007 graduate of Bethany College, and a 2010 graduate of Walden University.  She has taught at Southern Local since 2007, and this is her sixth year teaching kindergarten.  Her favorite color is pink and her favorite book is 32 Third Graders and One Class Bunny.  Mrs. Blatch and her husband have a six-year-old daughter named Kinzley, a three-year-old son named Kamden, and a one-year-old daughter named Kyla.  











Notes & Reminders


There will be NO SCHOOL on Monday, September 2nd in observance of Labor Day.





Students should wear yellow on Wednesday.





Fall pictures will be taken on Thursday, September 5th. Yearbook photographs and a class photograph will be taken, so please make sure your child dresses nicely even if you do not plan to purchase individual pictures.    





Please continue to have your child wear his or her name tag to school this week.  In addition, please continue to practice your child’s ID number (listed on the name tag) in order to decrease the amount of time children spend waiting in the breakfast and lunch lines.  





We are still in need of Ziploc bags (snack, sandwich, and gallon sizes) and paper plates for classroom use.  If you would like to donate these items, we would appreciate it!









































What a wonderful start to kindergarten!  The students have been busy making new friends and learning school rules.  I am so proud of them!
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